
Recent fundraising events have included 

school discos, Christmas and Summer 

Fayres, Mother’s and Father’s Day stalls, 

a film night and the Northowram Burner. 

 

 

Money raised has gone towards new playground equipment, games for 

breakfast club, revision guides, water bottles for each child and for an 

end of Junior School party for Year 6. 

 

 

 

First meeting of the new school year 

Monday 10th September 2018 at 6:30pm in the Jigsaw Room 

 

 

For more information or to be added to the mailing list, please email 

Helen at hfulcher@standrews.calderdale.sch.uk . 
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We are a small, friendly, charity group who fundraise for St Andrew’s 

Junior School.  We are looking to recruit more committee members who 

are willing to come to meetings, discuss and plan ideas and particularly, 

we are looking for someone to act as Treasurer.  We have planned 2 

events for the Autumn term already, but without more volunteers, we 

may have to scale back what we do. 

Meeting are held roughly once each half term, in the evening, in school.  

There are Friends who can’t attend meetings who help in other ways, by 

doing preparation work for events during the day, and helping at events. 

All help is gratefully received. If you can’t attend meetings but would be 

willing to help, we would be delighted to add you to the contacts list so 

you can keep up to date.  We also have a Facebook page where 

information is posted. (Search for Friends of St Andrew’s CE – VA Junior 

School Brighouse on Facebook).   
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